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I wish to object to the development proposed for Wisloe Green.The plan would create significant increase in
urban sprawl and would significantly damage the rural setting of Slimbridge and Cambridge but would do
nothing to increase employment opportunities in the area.Consequently a huge increase in traffic would be
inevitable most of it onto the A38 going to Gloucester or Bistol.If development must happen in the area then
it should be be spread in smaller developments over a much wider area or even better to areas where good

employment opportunity exist.The current proposal tries to solve one problem but creates a whole series of
ot



